
 

 

Epping Recreation Department 

MOBILE EASTER EGG HUNT 

SATURDAY, MARCH 27 

9AM-11AM 

FREE TO EPPING RESIDENTS! 

Due to Covid-19, things are a 

little different this year, but 

doesn’t mean we can’t still have 

some fun!  Epping Residents, join 

us for a FREE Mobile Egg Hunt! 

Follow the Four clues that will be 

posted on our website and 

Facebook page and School 

Newsletter on March 26th to find 

where our Easter Bunny is hiding 

out!  Find him to receive your 

surprise goodie bag!  To keep 

things safe, we ask that you 

remain in your cars! 

 Not a school sponsored Event 


